1809 Mac Kenzie Road Fiells, Colo. 81001 brander S 128 EMP May 16, 1978 agondonter P.S. Box 563 Low Angeles, Colif. 90053 Dear Strept. A the oping 1971 Issue of the agondonter p. 2 lawer left under Bay Current it was mentioned that Sara Black stock led a discussion on governing Secone our Pueblo Study group will be leading a discussion on How to teach Ethica & Religion to Culdren," at the any of this discounty he of value to us. Now mufit we get in Louch muth Low as what mught you purgest? abor p. 3 under FUSLA mender gets Howaiian melcome - Berry Freth mentioned Study ands for Children compiled by Buth Type - Now could we reach either of these two people? It cutainly appreciate your help with this. Thonk you! Jone Milne

Jane Milne 1809 Mac Kinzie Road Rueblo, COLORODO 81001

Saturday, 5 August 1978

Dear June,

Sara Blackstock will be at the Sake Henera Confesence also doing work with Children, atthough I don't know what the comphasis of her powentation will be.

Beverly Wald can be contacted at 192751 So. Florida #64
Nemet, CA. 92643

I hape un have a chance to meet at the conference.

In loving service,

Cegendersee Editorial Committee

New Haven, Connecticut
May 15, 1978. 06513

Agendenter

P.O.Bex 563,

Les Angeles, California 90053

To When It May Concern:

I recently attended the Spring Regional Conference on Saturday, May 13th, it was a beautiful experience. While there, I talked to Mrs. Helena Sprague about obtaining copies or reproductions of An Artist's Conception of the Master Universe; after noticing on the bulletin board (which she set-up) a poster of The Master Universe, lovingly photographed by Bill Sherwood.

Therefore I am writing to ask you if it is at all possible to obtain these copies of an Artist's Conception of the Master Universe, they are (as you know): copies of Photographs of 1.Paradise, 2.The Central Universe, 3.The Grand Universe and 4. The Master Universe by Bill Sherwood.

Please let me know what the cost would be for these repres I mentioned above. I been wanting copies of the above for the longest time. I even wrote to the tractia Brotherhood in Chicago and Mr. John Hales told me they were out of them at the present. You see I want these for framing and placing them on my living room wall.

I've been a reader of the Urantia Book, since December 1973, and am presently trying to start a study group in New Haven. There is the Clinton Study Group hested by my dear friend Mr. Nick Scalzo. He is the individual who made me aware of the Urantia Book, knowing that I was seeking the truth.

Thank you for your time in the handling of my letter ... I remain ...

The Cont

Mr. Louis V. Celentano

R.S.V.P. THANK YOU!!!

